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Ms Noluthando Skaka
The Secretary

Portfolio Committee on Economic Development

Dear Madam

RE Infrastructure DEVELOPMENT BILL [B 49-2013] 
The SA National Council for the Blind (SANCB) submits the comments below in respect of the Infrastructure Development Bill [B 49-2013] in the Government Gazette 36980 of 30 October 2013.

A) Universal Access Design.

The concept of Universal Access Design must be the fundamental principle utilised in all infrastructure developments and the representative voice of people with disabilities must be consulted throughout the process envisaged in the Bill. 

B) Comments on the Bill.

1. We are encouraged and support the inclusion of Part 2, 4, l.

2.  People with disabilities – a person with disabilities; a representative of SADA or an appropriately qualified professional with a disability or an expert professional recommended by SADA should be included in the Steering Committee. This may be possible in Part 4, 1, C. And 12, 8, A.; and Part 6, 21.   

3.  Part 4, 13. Is a good provision.

The SANCB will be willing to avail ourselves to making verbal inputs.

Yours sincerely
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